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Missions Baptist Church
407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd
Winston-Salem, NC 27101

Phone: (336) 723-3775
Pastor Eric Combs

Mission Address
Macedonia World

Baptist Missions

P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

Phone: (706) 654-2818
FAX: (706) 654-2816

Email: mwbm@mwbm.org
Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the
name of the Lord shall be saved.
How then shall they call on him in

whom they have not believed? and
how shall they believe in him of
whom they have not heard? and how
shall they hear without a preacher?
And how shall they preach, except
they be sent? as it is written, How
beautiful are the feet of them that
preach the gospel of peace, and

bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family

Missionaries to
Washinmton St
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October 30, 2023

Dear Praying Friends,

Our annual county-wide fair was held September 7th-10th. This is the largest
yearly event in our county. Our church once again had a fair booth and we were able to
pass out over 400 packets with invitations to our church and Fall Festival, John/Romans
booklets, and tracts. We were able to connect with many people and we praise the Lord
for the opportunity to share the gospel! Also on September 10th, we had our church
anniversary services with a meal after the morning services.

On September 17th, our field director, Bro. Wesley Hutchens, and a young man
from his church, Bro. Jarrett Hayes, were able to visit with us in the evening services.
Bro. Hayes preached for us and we had an ice cream social afterwards!

On Sunday, October 15th, our church held our annual Souper Sunday with a
soup fellowship after the morning services. This is always a fun event and we had a
good turnout!

On Saturday, October 21st, we held our annual Fall Festival. We had 48 people
attend with many of those being first-time visitors from the community. We had games,
food, crafis, contests, and lots of fun! I shared the gospel with the group at the end and
each child went home with a candy bag, gospel tract, and invitation to our church.

On Saturday, October 28th, we held a fall ladies’ meeting, My sister-in-law,
Joy, spoke to the ladies on Mary and Martha about “falling in love with Jesus.” It was a
wonderful time of devotion and fellowship.

Our church kids are once again practicing for a Christmas play. Please pray for
them as they prepare for their upcoming play on December 10th.

THANK YOU so much for your faithful prayers and support' We appremate -
every card, email, text, and call letting us know that you are praying for us!

In Christ,

Tim, Jennifer, Jason, & Layla Wall




